April 23, 2015
Dear Parents:

The Locust Corner Fine Arts Night will be held on Thursday, May 7th.  The Band and Chorus concert will begin at 7:00 p.m.  Performances will include the Fifth and Sixth Grade Chorus and Band along with the Fourth Grade general music classes.  The fourth graders will also play a couple of songs on their recorders!

All Band and Chorus members should wear their black and white outfit.  Fourth grade students should wear something casual that looks nice for the performance.  Please remember to bring your recorders!
For planning purposes, we would like to know how many Fourth grade students plan to perform with us that night, so please return the bottom portion of this letter to Mrs. McConnell.

Chorus and Fourth grade students should plan to meet with Mrs. McConnell in the Media Center at 6:45 that evening.   Band students will meet Mr. Folkens in the music room with their music and instruments at 6:35pm.
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Thank you!

Mrs. McConnell

For Fourth Grade only:

My child, ______________________________, will be performing at the 
concert Thursday night, May 7th.  __________________________________

  





(parent signature)
